10/3/23
Hello Broad Street families. For the month of October, we have the following information:
· Attached you will find our October Event Calendar.
· Attached you will find a letter from Mrs. Whitcraft with information on our Halloween Parade.
· Our Scholastic Book Fair will be held on Monday, October 30th- Friday, November 3rd.  Attached you will find our schedule with class times.
· The federal government will conduct a nationwide test of the emergency alert system on Wednesday afternoon, 10/4/2023 at 2:20 PM.  The test messages will be sent to all cellphones, televisions, and radios. The test will emit sound and — on phones — vibration. This is just a test.

 

